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Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

The Holland & Knight Committee for Effective Government (FEC ID C00171330) would like to change its filing status from 

monthly to semi-annually for 2011. With this change, we understand our next 2011 report would then be due on July 31, 

2011, per the semi-annual schedule for a non-election year. 

 

Please call Beth Salvosa at 202-663-7240 if you need additional information. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely 

Richard M. Gold 

Treasurer 


